

October 12, 1987

Robin S. Wilson President California State University, Chico Chico, CA 95929-0150

Dear Robin:

It was very thoughtful of you to write.

I miss seeing you at CCH meetings. We're going to have to scheme up something else.

Sincerely,

Walter H. Capps Acting Director

California State University, Chico Chico, California 95929-0150



Office of the President (916) 895-5201

October 6, 1987

Professor Walter Capps
Department of Religious Studies
University of California
Santa Barbara, California 93106

Dear Walter:

I saw 60 Minutes Sunday night and I was deeply affected by the sheer, wonderful teaching that is going on in your Vietnam War class. You are a swell professor, on top of everything else.

Sincerely,

Robin S. Wilson

President